
 

 

  

  

The Nazareth Community invites you to purchase a “Legacy Brick” for our Holy Family Courtyard.  Your engraved brick 

will support the continuing mission of the Sisters of Nazareth and Nazareth School as they serve future generations. 

These bricks are $350 each.  If you would like to buy a brick please: 

1. Fill out the Contact Information below 

2. Fill out the Brick Template below 

3. Return form with check made out to:  “Nazareth School” with “Brick Donation” noted on the memo line of the 

check to the office.  Donations to the Brick Garden are tax deductible. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please indicate your message on the template below.  The total message must fit into 3 lines 
of 20 characters each.  Each letter, number, space or punctuation mark will count as one 

space.  Try to keep the message centered in the brick. 

 

                    

                    

                    

Name: ______________________________________________________ Phone (_____)_________-______________ 

Address: ________________________________________________________________________________________ 

City: ____________________  State: ________  Zip: ___________ Email: ____________________________________ 


